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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Mr. President,

The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes delegation of Burundi to this UPR session and thanks them for presenting their national report. 
Iran commends measures taken by the Government of Burundi to make public services more efficient, transparent and accountable as well as advances have been made in the country in terms of access to justice; 
We also positively highlight the government's determination to continue implementing measures to provide free education and school kits to poor families.
In the spirit of constructive engagement, Iran offers the following two recommendations to Burundi:

1. To use all its capacities to increase the budget for education and healthcare sectors, particularly with an emphasis on facilitating women and girls' access to education and healthcare.

2. To continue taking effective measures to protect the rights of person with disabilities in particular through ensuring the effective implementation of the Act on the Promotion and Protection of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.
Iran wishes Burundi a successful review. 
Thank you, Mr. President.

